

Early Years Newsletter for Raccoons and Wombats

Please remember a named water bottle, coat and (book) bag each day.

Book of the week:



Snail and the Whale Reading Café Wednesday 19th March at 2pm.

We are looking forward to you joining us to support your child in taking part in some tasks.

w/c 10.02.25

We are looking forward to welcoming parents and carers to our parent evening appointments this Tuesday and Wednesday. We are half way through the school year so it will be a great opportunity to celebrate your child's successes and share their learning goals for the second half of the school year.

Assessment week for Phonics:

This week each child will complete a phonics assessment in preparation of next half term.

Many children are struggling to recall tricky words. Please practise reading these tricky words at home.

Tricky words to recall: are sure pure into she push he we me be of the put pull full and was you they into my by all no go

Congratulations to **Ruby** for receiving our resilience star learner award this week. She has overcome challenges in her reading sessions. Congratulations to **Ernest** who is our writer of the week because he challenged himself to write a sentence in drawing club. His work is proudly displayed in the school hall.

Maths focus of the week:

Singing our counting song using numbers up to 20. Playing games that require the application of subitising.

Our Monday maths will focus on measuring heights using cubes.

Tuesday is still PE day

Please continue to send your child in trainers/ sneakers — on <u>Mondays</u> only for their balance ability session. On the other school days they need to be wearing their normal school shoes. Thank you.